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            Live-stream from SH Sunday 11 am Mass on Facebook & YouTube & other services as announced.                                                       

We welcome  
Mabel Rosie  
& Carleigh Rae  
in Baptism this weekend. 

The Parishes of Sacred Heart & St Margaret Mary,                                                   

& Our Lady of Good Counsel, Leicester                                                            

The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ, Corpus Christi 

Sunday June 11th 2023 

Date Time and event Mass Intentions Church 

Saturday 10th 

 

6.30pm Vigil Mass 
 

 

6.30pm Vigil Mass 

RIP Nicolau & Nascimenta Rodrigues, Mario & Anthony Rodrigues, Yvonne Steele 
Rodrigues, Arcangela Castanha. Thanks Peter & Candida. 
 

RIP Afonso, Casilda, Luiza, Francisco, Rumulda & Zulema. 

Our Lady’s 
 

 

Sacred Heart 

Sunday 11th 

The Most Holy 

Body & Blood 

of Christ 

10.15am Mass 

 

11am Mass               

(Live-streamed)  

 

RIP Catherine Mary Coghlan, Luis & Olga Machado & Luis & Marizita Mendonca, 
Maria Pereira & Bela Noronha, Celia Rosario & Miquita Guedes 
 

1st Anniv. Maria Jesus Mendonca. RIP Filomeno, Aurelio & Francisco Brito, 
James Mannix, Nicolau & Ana Rita Miranda & Sons. Ord. Anniv. Fr John Lally.  
In Thanksgiving. 

Our Lady’s       

 

Sacred Heart 

 

 

Saturday 17th 

The Immaculate 

Heart of Mary 

6.30pm Vigil Mass 

 

6.30pm Vigil Mass 

Our Lady’s 

 

Sacred Heart 

RIP Clifton Neto, Antonio & Engracia Colimao 

 

MM Willma Mario Noronha. RIP Vasco Renzil Noronha 

Sunday 18th 

11th Sunday 

of the Year 

10.15am Mass 

11am Mass               

(Live-streamed)  

Our Lady’s        

Sacred Heart 

RIP Raul Cardoza,  Miquel Rodrigues, Celia Do Rosario. 
 

RIP Jimmie Mannix, John DeGraca. GH Rui & Melinda Martins. 

Monday 12th 10am  SMM RIP Canon Peter Coyle 

Tuesday 13th 

St Anthony of 

Padua 

 

 

6.45pm Rosary 

7pm Mass 

 

 

Sacred Heart                                                                   

 

1st Anniv. Urbina Colimao. RIP Aron Alfonso 

Int. Fr John Tavares ordination anniversary. 

GH Onita Miranda & Vasco Fernandes & Family, 

Vancy fonseca & Family.  

Thanksgiving to St Anthony. 

Wed 14th 10am Mass Sacred Heart RIP Brendan McClair, Nellie Shields 

Thursday 15th 
 

10am Mass                 

10am Community 

Mass  

Our Lady’s  

Sacred Heart 

Club Room 

Int. Father Antonio Belsito IC  

RIP Joe Dunphy. GH Mary Lannon. Int. Father 

Peter Claver Craddy  

Friday 16th 

The Most  

Sacred Heart 

of Jesus 

9.00 Holy Hour 

10am Mass    

6pm Mass 

Our Lady’s      

 

Sacred Heart 

Thanksgiving for blessings received, Int. Canon 

Kasimierz Bidzinski  

B’day Jaivyn Fernandes 

Sanctuary Lamp  

Intentions this week 

SH  Dominic Rocha 

OL  Canon Michael Bell  

St Margaret’s Community— Mass at 
St Paul’s Polish Church, Wakerley Rd 
LE5 4WE followed by refreshments.                               

Please note that there 
will be NO 6.30pm Mass 
at Sacred Heart on  
Saturday 24th June due 
to the Diocesan Family 
Mass in the afternoon. 

Corpus Christi processions at both churches after Sunday Masses. 

No Holy Hour or morning Mass 
today. 
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Please help us to keep our churches looking immaculate. 
It is the responsibility of all of us to keep our churches looking 
their best. Please be thoughtful when coming to Mass and 
take any rubbish away with you. It is not unusual for us to 
have to dispose of plastic bottles and used tissues.  
Take your newsletters home, and put your hymn books away. 
Please also think about how you leave our toilets and baby 
changing facilities, and if you spot any problems, let us know.  
Remember that our churches are cleaned by 
volunteers not paid professionals, so please 
be considerate.  

OLGC Collections 3rd/4th June 

Loose                          £426.11 

Gift Aid Envelopes    £111.00 

Standing Orders        £131.50 

Total                            £668.61 

SH Collections 3rd/4th June 

Loose                          £581.57 

Gift Aid Envelopes    £137.00 

Standing Orders        £466.00 

Total                            £1184.57 

Diary Dates 
24th June 10AM First Reconciliation Celebration 

24th june diocesan family mass 3pm with bishop Patrick  
followed by bbq, ice-cream & fun! 

Jesus Youth meet on Mondays 6.30pm in the SH Parish Hall.                      

Good Shepherd Prayer Group meet on Tuesdays 6-7.30pm in the 

Early Learners Centre, 78 Uppingham Road. Except on the last 

Tuesday of each month when the meeting will be at Sacred Heart 

Church. All welcome. 

Walsingham 2023   
All tickets for both coaches are now SOLD OUT. 
Should you have tickets but decide that you 
are unable to go, please let the office know as 
soon as possible as we may be able to resell 
your ticket. 
Those who are waiting for tickets, they are 
available to collect at the back of the churches 
at our weekend masses or from the office in 
the week (please call first). 

Faith and Footprint: Monday 5thJune 7.00pm – 8.30pm.  Caritas invite  
you to their next online workshop with CAFOD on caring for Creation in 
our parishes and homes. The session is a chance to meet others who are 
praying and working for a greener Church, or interested in the parish 
earning the Livesimply Award.  To receive the Zoom link book your place 
at bit.ly/FaithandFootprint 

Inner Healing Retreat led by Fr Antony Parankimalil 
The Good Shepherd Prayer Group invites you to come and rest in 

the arms of Jesus.  
Monday 31st July, Tuesday 1st & Wednesday 2nd August  

from 2pm—7pm. Early Learners Nursery School,  
78 Uppingham Road. LE5 0QE.  
Cost £10 per person per day. 

There are only limited places available so book asap by 
WhatsApp to: 07477841227 giving your full name and number. 

Sacred Heart and Our Lady’s Parishes are committed 
to the Safeguarding  Policies of the Catholic Church in 
England and Wales, to protect children, young people 
and vulnerable adults. We all share the 
responsibility to Safeguard those who worship with us 
or who have dealings with our parishes in any way. 
With this in mind, when submitting Mass intentions, 
we would ask you to  consider the fact that not  
everyone may want their name printing in the   
newsletter, and so, where possible, you may want to 
ask the permission of the person who the Mass  
intention is for. You may also want to consider whether 
it is best to only use a first name, particularly for chil-
dren and vulnerable adults.  

Leicester Catholic Sri Lankan Community  
warmly invite you all to join them for the 

Feast of Mother Mary Celebrations to be held 
at Our Lady of Good Counsel from Friday 16th 

June to Sunday 18th June. 
 

Friday 16th June 5pm Hoisting of the flag tree 
and Mass. 

Saturday 17th June 8pm Vespers 
Sunday 18th June 12.30pm Mass and  

procession of Mother Mary statue followed by 
lunch for everyone in the hall. 

2nd collection 
NEXT weekend, 
17th/18th June. 
Day for Life. 
To find out more: 
https://
www.cbcew.org.
uk/day-for-life/ 

Safeguarding Checks  Church volunteers who work with children and 
vulnerable adults need a DBS check. If you are a volunteer at either of 
our Parishes and need a  new or updated DBS, please email the office 
and we will let our Safeguarding Team know. They will be organising DBS 
checks for all who require them over the coming months. If you are  
unsure of whether you require a DBS, check,  please email the office, tell 
us what you do, and we will find out for you. 

This Corpus Christi Sunday is a day for all  
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion to  
renew their calling to this important ministry.   

This weekend, our Eucharistic  Ministers will receive 
a  special blessing at all of our masses. 

This week sees the diamond jubilee of Canon Michael Bell 
(Thursday), the golden jubilee of Father Antonio Belsito IC 
(Friday), the ruby jubilee of Canon Kasimierz Bidzinski (Sunday), 
and the celebrations on Saturday of the recent golden jubilee of 
Father Peter Claver Craddy  OCSO. Earlier in the week Bishop 
Patrick celebrated Mass at Bishop’s House with our diocesan 
jubilarians 2023, to whom we wish Ad Multos Annos!  Vivant! 

Confirmation Programme 2023-24    
Our first Welcome & Introduction Session is on Sunday 
17th September 2023 - 9.45am at Sacred Heart followed 
by the 11am Mass. More information about how to sign 
up and what is involved in this year’s Confirmation  
Programme will follow soon. Please keep your eyes on 
the newsletter and let others know. 


